
MEDIA STATEMENT 
ON THE RELEASE 
OF THE 2019/20 
JUDICIARY ANNUAL 
REPORT

The Judiciary of the Republic of South Africa, as an Arm of State, in keeping with the constitutional 

principles of transparency and judicial accountability, will for the third consecutive year release the 

2019/2020 Judiciary Annual Report.

The Report will be released by Chief Justice Mogoeng Mogoeng on Tuesday, 8 December 2020.

In line with the declaration of the National State of Disaster in response to the global Covid-19 

pandemic, and in keeping with the measures to curb the spread of the virus, a formal ceremonial sitting 

for Judiciary day will not take place. The Report will be released, and be available through a link on the 

Judiciary website www.judiciary.org.za as of Tuesday 8 December 2020. 

Members of the media and the public can access the Report on the Judiciary website 

All queries can be directed to the Office of the Chief Justice on email: annualreport@judiciary.org.za.

Ends.

Issued by the Office of the Chief Justice
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